
 
 

No. 129 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Maley to the Minister for Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics: 
 

Nightcliff Jetty closure 
 
Background: 
 
On 16 April 2021, it was announced that the Nightcliff Jetty was closed 
temporarily due to safety fears following a routine inspection. 
 
Questions: 

 

1. What safety issues were identified with the Nightcliff jetty during the recent 

routine inspection? 

 

2. How long is the jetty likely to be closed? 

 

3. What works were previously undertaken and at what cost during closure of 

the jetty between October 2015 and March 2016? 

 

4. What works were previously undertaken and at what cost during closure of 

the jetty between October 2016 and January 2017? 

 

5. What measures have been taken to mitigate the continuing deterioration 

and corrosion of the main jetty structure? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


